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MAY UPDATE 

What’s happening? 
 C.P.R. is officially incorporated! 

 C.P.R. has expanded into Burke and Caldwell Counties. 

 C.P.R. would like to thank Victory Temple Full Gospel 
and Cornerstone Covenant Church for the opportunity to 
share our burden!  

 Would you like C.P.R. to present our mission and provide 
updates to your church? Please email us at 
support@cprformcdowell.org. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Have you heard about the Satan Club trying to get started in 

Greensboro, NC? 

No, it isn’t a hoax! After school “Satan Clubs” have begun popping up all over 
the United States and parents are not happy about it. Recently, parents in 
Greensboro, NC held a protest after flyers were handed out to students at 
Joyner Elementary School advertising the after-school Satan Club.  

 

June 13- McDowell County 
Commissioner Meeting, 5:00 
PM 

June 13- McDowell County 
Board of Education Meeting, 
6:00 PM 

July 11- McDowell County 
Commissioner Meeting, 5:00 
PM 

July 11- McDowell County 
Board of Education Meeting, 
6:00 PM 

DATES TO 
REMEMBER 
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The Satanic Temple is trying to establish a Satan Club at other schools in the 
same school district as Joyner Elementary School in Greensboro. According to 

the club’s website they 
“meet at select public 
schools where Good News 
Clubs and other religious 
clubs meet”. Parents of the 

Greensboro children gathered for a prayer rally and 
made it clear to the school that they do not want this club inside of this school or 
others! 

Song lyrics in a video that can be found on the After-School Satan Clubs 
website state “Satan’s not an evil guy. He wants you to learn and question why. 
He wants you to have fun and be yourself and by the way, there is no hell.”  

While Greensboro is fighting against the club getting started, so is a 
Pennsylvania elementary school. The Satanic Temple has filed a lawsuit 
against the school for refusing to host the club. 

References to read more about the After-School Satan Club can be found at 
the links below or email support@cprformcdowell.org.  

https://www.thegatewaypundit.com/2022/05/north-carolina-parents-protest-elementary-schools-school-satan-
club/?fbclid=IwAR1DNVHPFwOonDeRKuXrIgmNNsxanhr0tp0DWodJyyUGZZ2bMrQHlRUaX2c 

https://thesatanictemple.com/pages/after-school-satan 

 

To report content being taught or offered to your child that violates your religious 
beliefs, please contact C.P.R. via email at support@cprformcdowell.org. 

“Woe unto them that call evil good, and good evil; that put 
darkness for light, and light for darkness; that put bitter for sweet, 

and sweet for bitter!” (Isaiah 5:20, KJV). 

Sample Flyer Handed to Students 
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